

## COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT OFFICE OF LONG RANGE PLANNING MEMORANDUM

Date:

May 7, 2010

To:

Board of Supervisors

From:

Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director

Cc:

Michael F. Brown, County Executive Officer Derek Johnson, Director Long Range Planning

Subject:

Environmental Coordinator Requirements - Amendment to the County of Santa

Barbara Guidelines for the Implementation of the California Environmental

Quality Act

Due to continuance of the Santa Barbara Botanic Garden hearing and the associated effects on the schedule for May 18<sup>th</sup>, we respectfully request that the subject item be continued to the next available hearing date of May 25, 2010.

Thank you for your consideration.

GR/dj/vp